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Director General
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure

GPO Box 39" ’ CE* ,ﬁ
Sydney ' NSW 2011 \2 L b RS \j
Dear Mr Haddad

Re: Planning proposal for an amendment to Schedule 1 to add an additional
permitted use in the Warringah Local Environmental Plan 2011

Warringah Council requests the Department of Planning and Infrastructure to provide a
Gateway Determination under section 56 of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979 to amend Warringah Local Environmental Plan 2011 (WLEP
2011).

The Planning Proposal involves an amendment to Schedule 1 of WLEP 2011 to include
an additional permitted use for land described as Lot 2 in DP 1144741 Bundaleer
Street, Belrose, known as the Belrose Waste Management Centre (BWMC).

Please find enclosed the following documents:

Planning Proposal report

Copy of Council Report and Minutes (dated 6 August 2013);
Information checklist;

Evaluation criteria for the delegation of plan making functions;
Project timeline

Should you have any questions please contact Daniel Milliken, Development
Assessment Officer on 9942 2474.

Yours faithfully
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,

Michael Haynes
Sustainable Urban Planning Manager
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